

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 4/3/2024

Subject - New Business - Discussion - Skid Unit / Membrane Filtration System

Synopsis: Public Works Director Mark McFadden is prepared to answer questions regarding the need for a new skid unit / membrane filtration system. Following the discussion, Council can direct staff to obtain quotes for a new unit through the RFP process. A request for water reserve funds will occur later once bids are received.

Recommendation: N/A

Legal Analysis: N/A

Financial Analysis: N/A

Respectfully Submitted,

Ehad